

## Care: A Gift that keeps on Giving

Dear Caring Commuter Champions, how have you been? As 2023 comes to a close, we look back on this meaningful year with joy and gratitude. Your contributions have helped to cultivate a more caring commuting culture in Singapore, bringing us closer to our vision of a truly inclusive transport system.

Your support and care for fellow commuters has been the heart and soul of the Caring SG Commuters movement, be it in terms of undergoing training, taking part in our learning journeys, attending our events, or stepping up to help a fellow commuter in need.

Thank you for being generous with your time and tireless effort to care for others. Our journey to create an inclusive and caring commuting culture has not ended and we look forward to continue our work together. Wishing all of you a merry holiday season and looking forward to more adventures with you!



## Caring Commuter Week 2023

- Caring Commuter Week 2023 took place from 4 to 10 November, with highlight events like the Caring Carnival, social media contests & satellite events by our PTOs!
- Here's a recap of the week!



## **Caring Video Series 2023**

- Hear the stories of **Anjang** & **Kenneth**, our Caring Commuter Champions, who face certain challenges getting around public transport, and how they remain committed to making public transport journeys inclusive.
- Discover their stories <u>here!</u>





## **Caring Commuter Champion (Inspirers)**

- Say hi to our Caring Commuter Champion (Inspirers)! Meet Mr Mark Minjoot & Ms Jean Chua, who have actively promoted the Caring Commuter movement amongst their communities.
- Find out more about our Inspirers <u>here!</u>

